

Primary News

Tuesday 25th April 2017

Dates for your diary

Dates	ioi your alary
Mon	School closed for
1 st May	Bank Holiday
Tues	Bumblebee Class
2 nd May	ukulele tuition begins
Weds	Year 3 swimming
3 rd May	begins
Weds	3.05pm – PGL Parents'
3 rd May	Information Meeting
Mon 8 th –	Year 6 SATs testing
Thurs 11 th	
May	
Fri	Reception class
12 th May	vision screening
Fri	3pm - Cake Sale
12 th May Fri 19 th –	in aid of Assert
	Yr 5/6 trip to
Mon 22 nd	PGL Isle of Wight
May	D
Weds 24 th May	Dragonfly Class trip to Bournemouth
24 Iviay	
Thurs	Symphony Orchestra
Thurs 25 th May	Year 6 theatre trip –
25 iviay Fri	Gangsta Granny INSET Day
26 th May	No children in school
Mon 29 th May	Half Term Break
– Fri 2 nd June	naii ieiiii bieak
Tues	Reception and
6 th June	preschool
	Teddy Bears' Picnic
Fri	7pm - Choir at
9 th June	Ahoy concert
Fri	Class Photos
16 th June	
Tues	Year 6 – Salisbury
20 th June	Leavers' Service
Fri	Sports' Day
30 th June	
Fri	Summer Fair
7 th July	
Fri	9am – End of Term
21 st July	Leavers' Assembly
Fri	End of Summer Term
21 st July	2pm

Our Christian Value this half term is:



Spotlight on Summer Term

As you can see from the diary, we have a very busy term ahead and not all of the dates have been decided yet!

Bumblebee class will soon be beginning their ukulele tuition and the year 3s will start swimming lessons (letters to follow).

May brings with it SATs testing for the children in year 6 and year 2, followed by the year 1 phonics screening in June.

Dragonfly Class will be visiting the Isle of Wight for their residential activity break. They will also be attending a Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra performance.

The year 6s have a special leavers' service in Salisbury Cathedral and will also be visiting Poole Lighthouse to watch a performance of Gangsta Granny.

Our choir will be busy rehearsing for their Ahoy concert which takes place on Friday 7th June.

Sports' Day is planned for the afternoon of Friday 30th June, with the preschool sports events happening during the morning.

You are all warmly invited to our end of year Leavers' Assembly on Friday 21st July, but remember to bring plenty of tissues!

All of this and we still have to add dates for our Key Stage 2 show!

School Website

Thank you for your patience whilst we resolved the problems with our school website.

Thanks to many hours of hard work by Mrs Grinsted, we are pleased to say that the virus has been removed and everything is up and running properly.

All of the pages (including the online calendar) have been updated to reflect our current activities, policies and procedures, and the class blogs have been restarted.

We do hope you enjoy using our website and please let us know if you think we are missing something.

www.corfecastle.dorset.sch.uk

Celebration Assemblies

Beginning this week, we will be using Marvellous Me to invite you to our Friday Celebration Assemblies and to let you know what your child is being recognised for.

Spring Term Attendance

Ladybird Class = 91.9% Butterfly Class = 93.7% Bumblebee Class = 91.8% Dragonfly Class = 95.6% Whole School = 92.6%

Article 17

Every child has the right to reliable information from the mass media. Television, radio, newspapers and other media should provide information that children can understand. Governments must help protect children from materials that could harm them



Facebook Page

Please **'like'** us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/corfecastleprimaryschool